
 
18 March 2025 

 
Re: DCS School based Traineeship site visit – Wednesday 19 March 2025 
 
Dear Families  
   
Following the meetings conducted last Friday with Career Employment Group 
(CEG) and a representative from Department for Correctional Services (DCS) an 
opportunity has been provided for students to visit the location they would be 
located for their school-based traineeship.   
 

Students will meet Mrs Norah Grover at the front office at 9:30am and travel to 
the Northern Country Business Centre.  They will be on-site from 10:00am until 
11:00am and then travel back to school for normal lessons.  
  
If you have any further queries, please contact Mrs Susy Rogers at school on 8648 
9700. 
 
Please reply to the SMS – YES / NO for permission by Wednesday 19 March. 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
  
  
  
Susy Rogers      Damian Smith  
VET Co-ordinator    Principal  
 

 


